
BOATERS,
we want to hear from you!

M A S O N  S T R E E T  B R I D G E
Wisconsin Department of Transportation Project I.D. 9210-22-02 

we want to hear from you!

Point your phone’s 
camera at the QR 
code here, and it 
will take you to an 
online survey.

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation is undertaking a study of the 
Tilleman Memorial / Mason Street Bridge, and would like feedback from the boating community 

about use of the Fox River in and around the Tilleman Memorial Bridge. 
Your feedback will be used during the alternatives development and to assist the Department 

in making recommendations for the timing of future work on the bridge.

Questions?
Two ways to connect with our team, below:

Submit a question or comment
https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/ne/masonstudy32

Reach out directly
Bryan Lipke, P.E.
Project Manager, WisDOT
(920) 492-5703
bryan.lipke@dot.wi.gov 




